
 

         Wednesday 4th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Staffing Changes September 2022 

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable long weekend,  

This is just a short letter to let you know about an exciting staffing change that we are planning 

for September 2022. 

Mr Hardy will no longer be teaching Eagles Class, as he is required to work on his Special 

Educational Needs Coordinator workload in addition to strategic management of the school as 

a whole. Mr Hardy will also be supporting each of the classes and the individual needs of the 

children. 

We are therefore planning to recruit a full time teacher for Eagles Class. 

We are sure that the consistency and stability of a full time teacher in Eagles Class will be a 

positive change for the children and the school, as we prepare for further growth.  

Please do not hesitate to talk to us if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Stephanie Hawes 

Headteacher 


